
 
 
October 5, 2011 
CJOB 
Ballot Box Closed In Point Douglas 
http://www.cjob.com/News/Local/Story.aspx?ID=1550991 
 
MANITOBA ELECTION RESULTS 
http://www.cjob.com/News/Local/Story.aspx?ID=1550414 
 
Manitoba NDP win 4th term prompting Tory leader McFadyen to resign 
http://www.cjob.com/News/Local/Story.aspx?ID=1550411 
 
Winnipeg Free Press 
Big night for the NDP 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/Historic-seat-count-for-NDP-
131119853.html 
 
More people voted than in 2007 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/More-people-voted-than-in-2007-
131151283.html 
 
Manitoba NDP wins fourth-straight majority in sharp urban-rural split 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/manitoba-election-expected-to-be-the-
closest-in-more-than-a-decade-131034178.html 
 
Manitoba Tory Leader Hugh McFadyen stepping down after losing election 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/leadership-questions-likely-as-tories-
lose-manitoba-election--131114408.html 
 
Vote collapse leaves Manitoba Liberal Leader Jon Gerrard a caucus of one 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/manitoba-liberal-leader-jon-gerrard-
wins-his-seat-but-wont-talk-leadership-131118343.html 
 
Beaten McFadyen to quit 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/manitoba-progressive-conservatives--
beaten-mcfadyen-to-quit-131123958.html 
 
Greens target orange Wolseley 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/greens-target-orange-wolseley.html 
 
New boss, same as the old boss 



 
 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/new-boss-same-as-the-old-boss-
131123463.html 
 
NDP keeps urban strongholds 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/ndp-keeps-urban-strongholds-
131123738.html 
 
Gerrard’s future in question 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/gerrards-future-in-question-
131123748.html 
 
Turnout remains flat 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/turnout-remains-flat-131123948.html 
 
Clash of colours 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/clash-of-colours-131123953.html 
 
St. Norbert stays NDP 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/St-Norbert-goes-down-to-the-wire-
131119148.html 
 
Metro 
Opposition in disarray following Manitoba NDP’s majority election win 
http://www.metronews.ca/winnipeg/local/article/989285--opposition-in-disarray-following-manitoba-
ndp-s-majority-election-win 
 
Manitoba Liberal Leader wins his seat but won’t talk leadership 
http://www.metronews.ca/winnipeg/local/article/988203--manitoba-liberal-leader-wins-his-seat-but-
won-t-talk-leadership 
 
Winnipeg Sun 
More than a dozen new MLAs elected 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/more-than-a-dozen-new-mlas-elected 
 
Swing riding results more partisan than predicted 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/kirkfield-park-one-of-the-only-close-races 
 
No interest in Manitoba politics 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/no-interest-in-manitoba-politics 
 



 
 
Looking for a true blue Tory 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/looking-for-a-true-blue-tory 
 
Selinger speaking over McFadyen a snafu, not a snub 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/selinger-speaking-over-mcfadyen-a-snafu-not-a-snub 
 
Poor turnout for provincial election 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/poor-turnout-for-provincial-election 
 
‘Tobans saw election wasn’t close, stayed home: Prof 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/tobans-saw-election-wasnt-close-stayed-home-prof 
 
Gerrard will stay as MLA, but won’t comment on future as leader 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/04/river-heights-gerrard-has-comfortable-lead 
 
No demands for recounts, yet 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/no-demand-for-recounts-yet 
 
Tories’ centrism fails where NDP’s centrism succeeds, pundits say 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/toriescentrism-fails-where-ndps-centrism-succeeds-pundits-
say 
 
Selinger has backing of ‘Tobans 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/04/selinger-has-backing-of-tobans 
 
Web chatter: Manitoba votes 2011 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/04/web-chatter-manitoba-votes-2011 
 
Brodbeck: We hardly knew Hugh 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/10/05/brodbeck-we-hardly-knew-hugh 
 
Changes loom for parties after Manitoba election 
http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/manitobavotes2011/story/2011/10/05/mb-manitoba-election-
changes-manitoba.html 
 
Globe and Mail 
Manitoba Premier sees federal consensus-building role 
http://www.theglobeandmail.com/news/politics/manitoba-premier-sees-federal-consensus-building-
role/article2192501/ 
 



 
 
 
 


